Cloverleaf 4-H
announces new officers

OZAUKEE COUNTY — The Cloverleaf 4-H Club recently announced
their new officers. Piclured from left are: Alaina Jarmuz, treasurer;
Lauren Buck, club reporter; Sarah Mann, president;

Taylor Wilke, vice president; and Abigail Garvey, secretary.

4-His America’s largest youth development organization, with nearly
6 million young people involved across the country.

In 4-H programs, kids and teens complete hands-on projects in areas
like health, science, agriculture and civic engagement in a positive
environment where they receive guidance from adult mentors.
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